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 For two years there have not been any Youth Exchanges, therefore no 
scholarships have been presented and there has been no need to purchase 
paraphernalia for youth. The only activity has been associated with the occasional 
reminder to some clubs to include a donation in the club budget, along with some 
individual urging for donations. 
          Part of the funds that have been in CDs with a bank in Canada have been 
placed into CDs in a bank in Washington State.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


